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JANUARY 26,2010 

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
211 SOWER BOULEVARD 
P.O. BOX 615 
FRANKFORT, KY 40602-0615 

PUBLIC S ERVl CE 
COMMISSION 

WHEREAS WE, THE SOUTH SI-iORE CITY COMMISSION, FEEL THAT THE PROPOSED RATE 
INCREASE BY KENTUCKY POWER COMPANY, SCHEDULED TO BECOME EFFECTIVE JANUARY 29, 
2010, WOULD PLACE A HARDSHIP ON OUR CITIZENS AND ALSO ON OUR CITY, AND WISH TO 
STATE OUR OPPOSITION TO THE INCREASE AND HAVE VOTED TO OPPOSE IT. 

SINCERELY 

CHERYL MOORE, MAYOR 
CITY OF SOUTH SHORE 


